
 

Wednesday 17
th

 June, 2020 

Learning Conversations 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We will be holding Learning Conversations in Week 10 of this term.  

- All classes, except Pūkeko, will be on Tuesday 30
th

 June and Wednesday 1
st
 July.    

- Pūkeko, with Miss Martell, will be on Tuesday 30
th

 June and Thursday 2
nd

 July. 

We invite you to bring your children to these conversations which will be 10 minutes duration and they will 

focus on your child’s learning and their HERO home page. We will not be sending home written reports this 

year. Information about your child’s progress towards the appropriate curriculum level is now also on their 2020 

Report on HERO. During the learning conversation your child’s teacher will explain the circle that shows progress 

and also how you can access your child’s current learning goals and the goals they have completed. 

The meetings will be 10 minutes duration and if you have 2 or more children there will be a 10 min gap between 

conversations to allow for a smooth transition between classes and to keep to time.  

Please select a time band preference from the options below by writing your child’s name in the appropriate 

space.  If you have more than one child you can write two names in one time slot as needed.  

A confirmation note will be sent home with your time once it is allocated. Times are allocated on a first in 

basis. 

School will close at 2.45pm both days to allow teachers to get ready for the Learning Conversations 

Please return the request slip below to the Office by Friday 26
th

 June. 

God bless 

Liz Heatley 

Principal 

 

Please cut  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...…… 

 

Surname: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 Tuesday 30th June Wednesday 1st July Thursday 2nd July 

 3 – 4.10pm 4.40 – 6.20pm 3 – 4.10pm 4.40 – 6.20pm 3 – 4.10pm 4.40 – 6.20pm 

Tūī   
   

Rūrū   
  

Kea   
  

Kereru   
  

Kōtuku   
  

Pūkeko   
   

Kākāpō   
   

 


